COPY.
Lloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

5th April, 1922,

Dear 8irs,

Reverting to your letter
of the 30th December last respecting the steamer
"GLORIA", I shall be glad to learn, for the information
of the Committee, what further definite arrangements
the Owners propose making with a view to the survey of
this vessel's screw shaft being carried out.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The ‘Surveyors,

BILRAO.
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